Here is a FAQ about the program 
Some friends on California’s central coast have been doing this for 8 + years. 
-Where do you get your bells from?
We purchase our bells from Bevin Brothers Bell Co.  

Trailbells.com will do all the distribution of the bells our plan is to start at San Tan Regional park and Hawes trails in the Tonto National Forest (Once Approved) 
-Approximately how many bells a year do you use?
I plan to start with about 500-600 bells.   The shops pay full price for these bells.
-Do you have a sense of % of bells kept by users versus returned to the bell box at bottom of trail?
I do not have any numbers on this, but I think it is about 50 %.  I think that if a person takes a bell and keeps it to uses it on our trails or other trails it is worth the cost.  about once a year I will send out an email to our list of members and a Facebook post to ask all the locals to only keep as many bells as they have bikes and return the ones in their backpacks/trunks/ work bench to a local bell box.    
I will have a PayPal account and ask for donations. We also added a QR linked to our Trailbells.com on the bell box signs. 
 Any other tips?
Yes, you will have to get the approval of the land managers/supervisors before you can install the bell boxes. 
Getting local bike groups and horse groups and hikers to work together to help you convince the land managers that these bells help to stop trail conflict is the way to go.  We will look for horse groups to work with us. 
We use this a lot "A hiker/biker can hear the bell at about 150 yards a horse can hear it over 1/4 mile" another catch phrase "use a bell help open NEW trails."
At Montana de Oro State park they have built and opened over 8 miles of new trails that for the 1st time will be open to bikes as well as hikers and horses.  The Supervisor has stated that the bell program was a main factor in opening this area to bikes.
Education and conversation on those trails have improved 10 fold since they started the bell program. If bell users slow down and talk to other park users about the bells the program it is working
A dedicated group of bell restockers is a must.  I ride San Tan and all the time and do not see this as a problem.  Hawes has an incredible community of riders it wont be a problem either.  
Hope this helped email Jonathansacks@hotmail.com or call 310-529-5108 if you have any more questions.
Jon sacks 
Scan QR code to learn more.
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